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                                                                                                         July 18, 2018 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
 

Re: Cases 17-E-0459 / 17-G-0460 Compliance Filing 
in the Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to Rates, Charges, 
Rules and Regulations of Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 

for Electric and Gas Service 
 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  
 Pursuant to Public Service Commission Order, issued and effective June 14, 2018, in the above 
captioned proceedings, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) 
hereby files the following amended tariff leaves on July 18, 2018 to become effective on July 19, 2018.  
  
                          P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
            13th Revised Leaf No. 272.3 
        7th Revised Leaf No. 272.3.1 
                                                7th Revised Leaf No. 272.3.2 
 
 The purpose of this filing is to update the customer charge, contract demand charge, and the daily-
as-used demand charge for parent Service Classification 1 within the Service Classification No. 14, 
Standby Service. These leaves will supersede the revisions that were originally filed on June 29, 2018 that 
inadvertently included the incorrect allocation calculation for Service Classification 1. Since the Company 
currently does not serve any customers under this rate, the Company is asking for these tariff leaves to 
become effective on July 19, 2018 on one day’s notice, on a temporary basis pursuant to the 
aforementioned order. 
 
 Since the Company is currently complying with the filing requirements of §66(12)(b) of the Public 
Service Law from the June 29, 2018 filing, and due to the fact that the Company does not serve any 
customers under this rate, we would ask that an additional publication due to these tariff changes be 
waived.  
  
 Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Darlene Clay at dclay@cenhud.com or 845-
486-5466. 
 
                 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
              Anthony S. Campagiorni 
                Vice President of Regulatory and Governmental Affairs 
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